
NOTICE 

It is hereby notified that practical examination of SEMESTER IV of the 

Department of Physical Education, Behala College will be held on 05/08/2023 (for 

CC4 & SEC from 11:00am) in the college campus. 

All the students are instructed to attend the practical examination and carry all the 

original testimonials required for the practical examination. 

N.B: Maintain proper uniform for the practical examination. 
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